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  Asia’s New Geopolitics Desmond Ball,Lucie
Béraud-Sudreau,Tim Huxley,C. Raja Mohan,2021-09-28
Intensifying geopolitical rivalries, rising
defence spending and the proliferation of the
latest military technology across Asia suggest
that the region is set for a prolonged period of
strategic contestation. None of the three
competing visions for the future of Asian order –
a US-led ‘Free and Open Indo-Pacific’, a Chinese-
centred order, or the ASEAN-inspired ‘Indo-Pacific
Outlook’ – is likely to prevail in the short to
medium term. In the absence of a new framework,
the risk of open conflict is heightened, and along
with it the need for effective mechanisms to
maintain peace and stability. As Asia’s leaders
seek to rebuild their economies and societies in
the wake of COVID-19, they would do well to
reflect upon the lessons offered by the pandemic
and their applicability in the strategic realm.
The societies that have navigated the crisis most
effectively have been able to do so by putting in
place stringent protective measures. Crisis-
management and -avoidance mechanisms – and even,
in the longer term, wider arms control – can be
seen as the strategic equivalent of such measures,
and as such they should be pursued with urgency in
Asia to reduce the risks of an even greater
calamity.
  Asia-Pacific Forest Sector Outlook: Innovative
forestry for a sustainable future Pingault, N.,
Roshetko, J.M., Meybeck, A. (eds.),2021-11-05
Young students and people, formally or informally
engaged in the forest sector, will be the
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guardians and managers of tomorrow’s forests.
Technology savvy, the youth can play an
instrumental role in the uptake and scaling-up of
innovative technologies (whether digital
technologies, biological technologies, technical
innovations on processes and products, or
innovative finance and social innovations), able
to advance sustainable development in the forest
sector in the region. Young people can bring in
the innovation debate forward-looking perspectives
and out-of-the-box thinking. This is why FAO and
CIFOR/FTA decided to strengthen their voice in the
debate, relaying their experiences and
propositions for sustainable innovation in the
forest sector. This FAO and CIFOR co-publication
gathers 13 youth contributions, carefully
selected. These contributions illustrate, in
various contexts, the potential of innovative
technologies to advance sustainable forestry and
sustainable forest management in the Asia-Pacific
region.
  Asia's New Battlefield Richard Javad
Heydarian,2015-11-15 This compact, insightful book
offers an up-to-the-minute guide to understanding
the evolution of maritime territorial disputes in
East Asia, exploring their legal, political-
security and economic dimensions against the
backdrop of a brewing Sino-American rivalry for
hegemony in the Asia-Pacific region. It traces the
decades-long evolution of Sino-American relations
in Asia, and how this pivotal relationship has
been central to prosperity and stability in one of
the most dynamics regions of the world. It also
looks at how middle powers – from Japan and
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Australia to India and South Korea – have joined
the fray, trying to shape the trajectory of the
territorial disputes in the Western Pacific, which
can, in turn, alter the future of Asia – and
ignite an international war that could re-
configure the global order. The book examines how
the maritime disputes have become a litmus test of
China's rise, whether it has and will be peaceful
or not, and how smaller powers such as Vietnam and
the Philippines have been resisting Beijing's
territorial ambitions. Drawing on extensive
discussions and interviews with experts and
policy-makers across the Asia-Pacific region, the
book highlights the growing geopolitical
significance of the East and South China Sea
disputes to the future of Asia – providing
insights into how the so-called Pacific century
will shape up.
  Smart Cities in Asia Yu-Min Joo,Teck-Boon
Tan,2020-03-28 At a time when Asia is rapidly
growing in global influence, this much-needed and
insightful book bridges two major current policy
topics in order to offer a unique study of the
latest smart city archetypes emerging throughout
Asia. Highlighting the smart city aspirations of
Asian countries and their role in Asian
governments’ new development strategies, this book
draws out timely narratives and insights from a
uniquely Asian context and policymaking space.
  Security and Conflict in East Asia Andrew T. H.
Tan,2015-04-24 Security and Conflict in East Asia
provides a timely and comprehensive analysis of
the sources and implications of conflict on the
Korean peninsula and in the People’s Republic of



5

China and Japan, the three biggest economies in
the world. This analysis provides the building
blocks for effective solutions to manage these
tensions more effectively, and is a vital resource
to those seeking a clearer understanding of
conflict in the most pivotal region in the world.
In the context of increasingly tense China-US
strategic rivalry, the ever-present potential for
conflict on the Korean peninsula and over Taiwan,
the absence of effective regional institutions and
regimes, the emerging arms race in the region, the
rise in nationalism and the absence of crisis
management mechanisms, there are many good reasons
why the high potential exists for miscalculation
and misperception sparking a regional conflict.
Given the presence of nuclear-armed powers in East
Asia, namely, China, North Korea and the USA, it
is also possible that any regional conflict could
escalate into a nuclear conflict involving the
world’s three largest economies: the USA, China
and Japan. The security of, and any conflict in,
East Asia thus has tremendous implications for
global security. The Handbook is divided into four
parts. The introductory section includes chapters
which set the context, explain the history of
international relations in East Asia and examine
the phenomenon of regional arms race. The second
section is made up of a series of chapters
focusing on China, examining China’s military
modernization, its relationship with the USA and
the various territorial disputes in which it has
been involved. The third section focuses on Japan
and North and South Korea, looking at the security
challenges facing Japan and the Korean peninsula.
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A concluding section examines the future role of
China and the USA in East Asia, as well as the
prospects for managing security in the region. The
contributing authors are all experts in their
respective fields, and all share an abiding
concern over developments in East Asia. Their
contributions aim to assist in a better
understanding of the issues, to suggest possible
solutions, and draw attention to the need for
diplomacy, confidence-building measures, crisis
management mechanisms and other measures to
prevent conflict. This volume will be of use to
government institutions involved in foreign
policy, intelligence and defence, reference
libraries, universities, research institutes, and
non-governmental organisations. It will also
appeal to analysts, researchers, journalists,
policy advisers, students, academics and the
general reader. Scholarly analysis is yet to catch
up and currently there are no other comprehensive
works examining conflict in East Asia in the
context of the current tensions.
  Perspectives on the Transition Toward Green and
Climate Neutral Economies in Asia Ordóñez de
Pablos, Patricia,Almunawar, Mohammad
Nabil,Anshari, Muhammad,2023-07-24 Knowledge
management and advanced information technologies
such as AI, IoT, machine learning, and more can
create digital tools and solutions to build more
resilient, climate neutral, and green economies
and societies. These digital tools and solutions
and knowledge management can have a heavy impact
on the achievement of sustainable development
goals (SDGs) in Asia. Perspectives on the
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Transition Toward Green and Climate Neutral
Economies in Asia offers innovative conceptual
frameworks and theories, case studies, and
empirical studies to understand how knowledge
management and digital innovation can foster the
transition towards more circular and climate
neutral economies as well as greener economies in
Asia. This book discusses how key and enabling
digital tools and solutions and knowledge
management can support the achievement of SDGs by
2030. Covering topics such as climate neutral
economies, image recognition, and usability
evaluation, this premier reference source is an
excellent resource for deans, heads of
departments, directors, politicians, policymakers,
corporate heads, senior general managers, managing
directors, librarians, students and educators of
higher education, academicians, and researchers.
  East-West Asia Relations in the 21st Century
Rotem Kowner,Yoram Evron,P.R.
Kumaraswamy,2023-10-02 This book examines the
changing relations between the Asian part of the
Middle East and the rest of the continent during
the 21st century. Written by leading experts, this
ground-breaking volume utilizes a comprehensive
and multi-dimensional perspective to offer a novel
and unique outlook on the evolving shape of East-
West Asia relations and their global impact.
Critically, it demonstrates that the
intensification and diversification of East-West
Asia relations since the 1990s have altered them
from a set of separated bilateral ties into
complex interregional relations. The book presents
a nuanced, comparative look at Asian countries’
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responses to global developments, and China’s rise
in particular, and offers a new perspective on the
very concept of Asia itself. It will be of
interest to scholars, students, and practitioners
working in the fields of International Relations,
Asian Studies, and Middle Eastern Studies.
  New Religious Movements in Modern Asian History
David W. Kim,2020-09-30 This book provides
evidence that the emergence of Asian new religious
movements (NRMs) was predominantly the result of
anti-colonial ideology from local religious groups
or individuals. The contributors argue that when
traditional religions were powerless to maintain
their cultural heritage, the leadership of NRMs
adduced alternative principles, and the new
teachings of each NRM attracted the local people
enough for them to change their beliefs. The
contributors argue that, as a whole, the Asian new
religious movements overall were very ardent and
progressive in transmitting their new ideologies.
The varied viewpoints in this volume attest to the
consistent development of Asian NRMs from domestic
and international dimensions by replacing old,
traditional religions.
  Metropolitan Governance in Asia and the Pacific
Rim Bligh Grant,Cathy Yang Liu,Lin Ye,2018-05-23
This edited collection examines seminal changes
and major policy challenges in metropolitan
governance in Asia and the Pacific Rim that are
being faced by governments (national and sub-
national) and their polities. The book builds upon
the work of the largest stream at the Urban
Affairs Association’s (UAA) Annual Conference
(Urban Issues in Asia and the Pacific Rim) –
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specifically, the chapters arose from
presentations at the 2016 UAA Annual Conference in
San Diego and ensuing discussions and debates. The
book is framed by three over-arching narratives: •
the increased importance (economic, political and
cultural) of the Asian region within strategic
discussions of planetary urbanism and the
problematisation of the concept of the Asian
region as an element of these discussions • the
challenges engendered by the rapid pace of
development (again, economic, political and
cultural) and the endorsement, tacit or otherwise,
of developmentalism in many of the polities under
consideration • the increased salience of
metropolitan and urban areas, vis-à-vis other
levels of governance (national; local; supra-
national), particularly how it is seen as key in
addressing these challenges.
  The Greening of Asia Mark L. Clifford,2015-04-07
One of Asia's best-respected writers on business
and economy, Hong Kong-based author Mark L.
Clifford provides a behind-the-scenes look at what
companies in China, India, Japan, Korea, the
Philippines, Indonesia, Hong Kong, Singapore, and
Thailand are doing to build businesses that will
lessen the environmental impact of Asia's
extraordinary economic growth. Dirty air, foul
water, and hellishly overcrowded cities are
threatening to choke the region's impressive
prosperity. Recognizing a business opportunity in
solving social problems, Asian businesses have
developed innovative responses to the region's
environmental crises. From solar and wind power
technologies to green buildings, electric cars,
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water services, and sustainable tropical forestry,
Asian corporations are upending old business
models in their home countries and throughout the
world. Companies have the money, the technology,
and the people to act—yet, as Clifford emphasizes,
support from the government (in the form of more
effective, market-friendly policies) and the
engagement of civil society are crucial for a
region-wide shift to greener business practices.
Clifford paints detailed profiles of what some of
these companies are doing and includes a unique
appendix that encapsulates the environmental
business practices of more than fifty companies
mentioned in the book.
  The Power of Noticing Max Bazerman,2014 Imagine
your advantage in negotiations, decision-making,
and leadership if you could teach yourself to see,
and evaluate, information that others overlook.
The Power of Noticing provides the blueprint for
accomplishing precisely that. Max Bazerman, an
expert in the field of applied behavioral
psychology, draws on three decades of research and
his experience instructing Harvard Business School
MBAs and corporate executives to teach you how to
notice and act on information that may not be
immediately obvious.--Provided by publisher.
  Wireless cellular newsletter ,
  Asia Pacific Human Resource Management and
Organisational Effectiveness Alan Nankervis,Chris
Rowley,Noorziah Salleh,2016-06-24 Asia Pacific
Human Resource Management and Organisational
Effectiveness: Impacts on Practice explores the
concepts and applications of strategic human
resource management (SHRM) theory on the roles and
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practices of human resource professionals employed
in organizations across the Asia Pacific region.
It blends new conceptual frameworks with empirical
evidence, case illustrations, and company examples
from a variety of countries in the region,
exploring the economic, political, socio-cultural,
demographic, and professional dimensions of the
topic. Country studies (for example, Vietnam,
Thailand, Malaysia, China, India, Korea and
Australia) are included, examining the
relationships between SHRM and talent management,
knowledge workers, quality of work and human
capital management in the Asian region. Presents
the first book to explore the link between HRM and
organizational effectiveness Provides new
empirical and case study research on relevant
issues regarding strategic human resource
management Offers a blend of experienced global
HRM scholars with enthusiastic regional academics
Includes an amalgam of conceptual and practical
approaches to the topic
  The Washington Post Index ,2000
  China, Faits Accomplis and the Contest for East
Asia Joshua Adam Hastey,2023-04-28 This book
explores China’s use of faits accomplis in its
periphery, and offers the first formal model for
the use of faits accomplis by rising powers. With
growing attention to great power competition and
conflict in the gray zone between war and peace,
this book explains China’s use of faits accomplis
to revise the maritime status quo in the South and
East China Seas. Using formal modelling and case
study analysis, the book argues that while power
shifts provide rising states with opportunities to
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impose faits accomplis to revise the status quo,
the use of faits accomplis also increase the
likelihood of war with the dominant state(s). The
book surveys existing understandings of how power
shifts incentivize interstate competition in
general and in the case of Sino-American
competition in particular, and brings existing
theory and novel modelling to explain China’s
differing strategies in the South and East China
Seas in the first two decades of the 21st century.
The book concludes by using the lessons from these
cases to assess the strategic options available to
both states and conditions that make a peaceful
resolution more likely. This book will be of much
interest to students of Chinese politics, Asian
security studies and International Relations.
  End of Empire Migrants in East Asia Svetlana
Paichadze,Jonathan Bull,2023-04-28 This book
provides an interdisciplinary study about the
migration of approximately 9 million people who
became end of empire migrants in East Asia
following the collapse of the Japanese Empire in
1945. Through the collection of first-hand
testimonies and examination of four key themes,
the book uncovers how the Japanese government’s
repatriation policy intersected with people’s
experiences of end of empire migration in East
Asia. The first theme, repatriation as
historiography and discourse, examines how
repatriation has been studied, debated and
represented in Japan since the end of the Second
World War. The second theme, finding home in the
former empire, reveals the diversity of
experiences of the peoples of former colonies as
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the borders ‘shifted under their feet’ through
first-hand testimony. The third theme, government
policy, explores the changing Japanese government
policy from the 1950s to the 1970s. The fourth
theme, integration after repatriation, reveals how
Japanese former colonial residents integrated into
Japanese society following repatriation.
Presenting the collective research of 14
international authors, this book will be of
interest for researchers of East Asian history,
modern Japanese history, migration studies,
postcolonial studies, Japanese studies, Korean
studies, post-war international relations and Cold
War history.
  Routledge Handbook of Politics in Asia Shiping
Hua,2018-03-15 The Routledge Handbook of Politics
in Asia is designed to serve as a comprehensive
reference guide to politics in Asia. Covering
East, South, Southeast, and Central Asia, this
handbook brings together the work of leading
international academics to cover the political
histories, institutions, economies, and cultures
of the region. Taking a comparative approach, it
is divided into four parts, including: A thorough
introduction to the politics of the four regions
of Asia from the perspectives of democratization,
foreign policy, political economy, and political
culture. An examination of the Big Three of Asia –
China, India, and Japan – focusing on issues
including post-Mao reform, China’s new world
outlook, Indian democracy, and Japanese foreign
policy. A discussion of important contemporary
issues, such as human rights, the politics of the
internet, security, nationalism, and geopolitics.
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An analysis of the relationship between politics
and certain theoretical ideas, such as
Confucianism, Hinduism, socialist
constitutionalism, and gender norms. As an
invaluable and all-inclusive resource, this
handbook will be useful for students, scholars,
researchers, and practitioners of Asian politics
and comparative politics.
  Technology Application in Tourism in Asia Azizul
Hassan,2022-03-02 This book very specifically
focuses on technology application in tourism in
Asia. The book contains twenty-seven chapters in
four sections (i.e., theories, innovations,
practices, and future research directions), based
on the intriguing qualities and importance of
technology applications in the Asian tourism
business. This book, a blend of comprehensive and
extensive efforts by the contributors and editor,
is designed to extensively cover technology
applications in tourism in Asia, including
distinct topics such as mobile computing, new
product designs, innovative technology usages in
tourism promotion, technology-driven sustainable
tourism development, location-based apps,
mobility, accessibility, the post crisis situation
of COVID-19, etc. This book is a significant
contribution towards the very limited knowledge of
technology applications in tourism, with selected
examples of Asian countries. The importance of
technology in Asian tourism is rapidly increasing,
and has led to a rise in luxury, allowing citizens
to enjoy leisure travel over both long and short
distances. The rise of low-cost airlines and the
region’s growing, affluent middle class have
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changed the tourism environment dramatically. More
tourists are booking their holidays online as a
result of technological advancements. Online
travel is the most important and well-established
aspect of Asia's Internet economy. Considering the
ongoing trend of technology applications in the
tourism industry in Asia, more research attempts
like this book need to be made aiming towards
exploring diverse aspects. As tourism is an
expanding area, this book can serve as a reading
companion for tourism students, policy planners
and industry professionals. This book is expected
to be appreciated by expatriate researchers and
researchers having a keen interest in the Asian
tourism industry.
  The Routledge Handbook of South Asia Adluri
Subramanyam Raju,R. Srinivasan,2023-08-31 This
handbook presents an authoritative overview of
South Asia through the lens of geopolitics,
political dynamics, economics, human security, and
sustainable development. It brings together key
insights from various disciplines to provide an
in-depth understanding of the genesis, course, and
future potential of South Asia as a region. The
handbook: Explores the post-colonial political
landscape of India, Pakistan, Sri Lanka, the
Maldives, Nepal, Bhutan and Afghanistan and
analyses the challenges to political stability and
governance in South Asia Studies the opportunities
and challenges produced by globalization and
recommends solutions towards greater connectivity
and trade in South Asia Delves into the issues of
climate change, water and land resource
dependency, and energy security and singles out
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policy challenges as well as positive actions to
promote sustainable development and implement the
blue economy Discusses the political dynamics of
regional cooperation between countries and the
role of China in South Asian regional affairs An
invaluable addition to the study of South Asia,
this volume will be an indispensable resource for
scholars, teachers and researchers of political
science, international relations, South Asia
studies, South Asian politics, history, defence
and strategic studies, political economy,
developmental studies, public policy and
sustainability studies.
  Promoting the digitalization of small and
medium-sized agrifood enterprises in Asia and the
Pacific Gálvez Nogales, E.,Casari, G.,2023-12-11
Small and medium-sized enterprises (SMEs)
constitute the large majority of businesses both
globally and in Asia and the Pacific. Despite
their undeniable importance, the literature on
SMEs in general, and agrifood SMEs in particular,
is relatively limited. One specific area that
deserves deeper consideration is the extent of
digital engagement of agrifood SMEs along the
agrifood value chain, from farm to retail and food
services, in countries in Asia and the Pacific.
The goal of this publication is to understand the
current status of digitalization of agri-SMEs in
Asia and the Pacific, what this process looks like
and how to improve it. A value-chain approach was
adopted to evaluate the digital maturity of all
types of agri-SMEs across previously siloed
categories – from farm to fork, and in the core
and the extended value chain. The report analyses
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the benefits of digital transformation for agri-
SMEs and the challenges they face in this process.
Next, the report outlines practical and actionable
measures that governments and other stakeholders
may undertake to help agrifood SMEs stay ahead in
the digital age. Special attention is given to the
creation of a digital environment that enables
agri-SMEs to increase the efficiency of their
operations and allow them to grow. This is
particularly important given that many agri-SMEs
are located in rural agricultural areas, (where
more than half of the population in Asia and the
Pacific still resides), but where the environment
is less favourable to digital transformation.
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